
Minutes taken by Marianne B from May 21st, 2019 District 9 
Opened with the Serenity Prayer 

Attendees: 

• Bill M-GSR Imua Waimea 
• Karen O-Alt DCM 
• Marianne B-GSR Waimea Wahine 
• Max H GSR-Mililani Men’s Stag 
• Pati M-DCM 
• Susie G-GSR 10@10 

Minutes from April were not read 

Treasurer’s Report (Bruce) given later. Current balance is: 
$1207.42 

DCM Report (Pati M) 

• What to take back from Delegate Assembly  
• Area PO Box change 
• PRASA next year in Tucson, AZ  
• Pati attending committee meeting on Hilo 
• How is your group doing with 7th tradition?  
• Make CEC letter for local paper, Susie will submit 
• Myna Bird new issue out, notify Ernest of activities, events, workshops to 

have put in Myna Bird 
• ADA Checklist 
• Intergroup needs help with service positions 
• Bill & Lois dinner dance Oct 12th 5-9pm at Camp Homelani, North Shore. 

Pati to chair event, Bruce to co-chair 
• Founder’s Day Sat June 8th McCoy Pavilion 
• Maui Fest Memorial Day Weekend 
• Delegate Report Back, Waianae Dist. 17 Potluck etc. 
• Budget Assembly 8/24-25, register early 
• HI Convention 

GSR Reports 



• Bill M- Last two weeks attendance has been picking up. Good speakers. Had 
a business meeting, new treasurer Bogie. New Intergroup Rep Roy. Finances 
on hold. 

• Marianne B-Good attendance, all commitments are filled. New comers, and 
visitors. Next business meeting is at the end of the month. 

• Susie G-Things are good, gave assembly report. Got birthday envelopes. 
Ben is the secretary. Need more home group members. Need people to take 
commitments. Life is good. 

• Max H-Attendance is large over 50 men. Business meeting is small. Not 
may home group members. Steve is the secretary. Discussed representation 
and how his group doesn’t want to pay for his travel expenses. 

• Karen O reported on the Cottage- Commitments need to be filled. Tuesday 
needs a secretary. Dick is new water person. Group conscience is Sunday 
June 23rd. 

New Business 

• Concerns about group’s not pay or wanting to pay for travel expenses. 
• Groups should be paying. Anyone should be able to be a GSR not just those 

that can afford it. Suggested passing around a second basket. Having a group 
conscience about it. 

Next Meeting is Tuesday June 16th 

 

Closed with the responsibility statement  

 


